
 
 

 
OPERATION SIYAHLOLA 

 
 
As part of Operation Siyahlola, the KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Agriculture and Rural 
Development, Hon. Super Zuma, on Tuesday, 24 October 2023, conducted a project 
inspection drive in a piggery project that is funded by the Department in 
uMgungundlovu District.  
 
Hon. MEC Zuma also visited the Eston area in uMkhambathi to evaluate a potential 
site for the creation of a red meat Agri-Hub. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


